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Ray Readdick Retires 
 

 

 

 

 

On August 31, 2021, the Jacksonville Division bid a fond farewell to Ray Readdick, 
Judge Funk’s Courtroom Deputy. Ray began with the Court in March 1999 as a case 
manager and transitioned to a CM/ECF trainer in 2004.  

In 2006, Ray became Judge Funk’s courtroom deputy. Ray was a delight and was 
beloved by both his colleagues and the bar. He was conscientious and diligent and 
always conducted himself with the utmost professionalism.  

While Ray’s retirement gathering was a celebration, it was also filled with many tears 
at the thought of Ray no longer being a part of our team.  

We will miss Ray, but we wish him the best in his future endeavors. After having 
worked for over fifty years, Ray deserves to relax! 


